
Dear Parents,  

 

We’d like to welcome you to Grade Three! We are very excited and happy to have the 

opportunity to spend this school year with your child.  

 

We are excited to continue to share our role as the grade three teachers. Mrs. Quesada will 

teach on Monday, Wednesdays, and Fridays and will teach all language subjects, math, and 

health. Mrs. Matter will teach on Tuesdays and Thursdays and will teach social studies, science, 

art, and Bible. We look forward to another wonderful year filled with engaging learning 

experiences for your child.  

 

Parents, we are acutely aware that teaching your child is a privilege as well as a tremendous 

responsibility. We will do our best this year to both ensure that each student has a motivating 

and safe learning experience in the classroom and to provide the students with a challenging 

and dynamic experience where they can grow academically and continue to develop their God 

given talents. As partners in the learning process, you can encourage your child at home, 

ensuring that they have completed their daily assignments and prepared adequately for quizzes 

and tests. We will keep you informed of upcoming assignments, tests, and subjects to be 

covered in class through our weekly planner.  

 

Just a few reminders for the first day of school:  

 

 School starts at 8:45am.  Please arrive on time as daily work begins at 8:45am. 

 Please try to label all clothing so that when items are found they can be returned to the 
rightful owner. 

 Students should bring at least one healthy snack each day to be eaten at first recess. 

 ALLERGY ALLERT - We have a few students with SEVERE allergies in our school.  NO 
nut products will be allowed in the school. 

 

We look forward to a fun, engaging school year. For those we haven’t met before we look 

forward to meeting you at Parent Teacher Night. For those who know us, we look forward to 

reconnecting on Parent Teacher Night.  

 

In His Service,  

Candice Quesada & Shannon Matter 

 



Welcome Students,  

 

I hope you have had a wonderful restful summer. I look forward to 

teaching you this year and growing together.  

 

Over the next few weeks as you finish up your holidays I’d like you to 

collect 3 pictures of somewhere you went or something exciting you 

did this summer. The pictures can be printed or you can draw a 

colourful picture. We are going to use these pictures as part of our 

first writing piece in grade 3.  

 

Please make sure the pictures are at school on Wednesday September 

6th, as we will be using them that day.  

 

Rest up and enjoy your last few weeks of sunshine.  

Mrs. Quesada  

 


